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 Early Voting Locations Extend into Weekend 

for the 2014 Statewide General Election 
 

 

Early voting locations will be open this weekend to offer additional early voting opportunities 
for the November 4, 2014 Statewide General Election.  San Bernardino County voters can 
cast their votes at the San Bernardino County Elections Office and the Montclair Branch 
Library on Saturday and at the Hesperia Branch Library on both Saturday and Sunday.  
 
“Our goal is to make voting more convenient for registered voters, and one way we can do 
this is to provide early voting over the weekend,” said Michael J. Scarpello, Registrar of 
Voters.  “Hopefully, those people who are not able to make it to the polls on Tuesday will 
take advantage of this opportunity.” 
 
There are 851,684 voters in San Bernardino County who are eligible to vote in Tuesday’s 
election. Voters can find their assigned polling place on the back of their Voter Information 
Guide, online at www.sbcountyelections.com, or by calling the Elections Office at (800) 881-
VOTE or (909) 387-8300. 
 
For vote by mail voters, mail ballots must arrive at the Elections Office no later than 8 p.m. 
on Election Day, November 4.  A mail ballot postmarked on Election Day, but not received at 
the Elections Office by 8 p.m., will not be counted. Mail ballots can also be returned during 
normal business hours to any County library, any City Clerks’ office, or the Elections Office 
in San Bernardino. A map of those locations is available on the Elections Office website at 
www.sbcountyelections.com. Mail ballots can also be returned to any Election Day polling 
place. 
 
The San Bernardino County Elections Office, located at 777 East Rialto Avenue, San 
Bernardino, CA 92415, will be open to voters on Saturday, November 1, from 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m. 
 
The Montclair Branch Library, located at 9955 Fremont Avenue, Montclair, CA 91763, will be 
open to voters on Saturday, November 1, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
The Hesperia Branch Library, located at 9650 7

th
 Avenue, Hesperia, CA 92345, will be open 

to voters on Saturday, November 1, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. and on Sunday, November 2, from 
1 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
For more information about this election, visit the Elections Office website, 
www.sbcountyelections.com, or call (909) 387-8300. 
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